March 4, 2014
David Soule, P.E.

Rio Grande Engineering

P.O. Box 93924

Albuquerque, NM 87199

Re:
Lamonica Shops  -  3510 Coors Blvd. SW           


Erosion Sediment Control (ESC) Plan


Engineer’s Stamp Date 1/28/2014 (P10E005)
Dear Mr. Soule,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 1-29-14, the above referenced plan is acceptable for Grading Permit based on the following comments:
· What is the scale of the drawing?
· The entrance hatch should be 50’ minimum.

· Show the sign posting location.

· The detail sheet is not legible.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

Sincerely,

Shahab Biazar, P.E.

Principal Engineer Planning Dept.

Development Review Services
C:
e-mail
